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Comments: I am appalled by the plan of attack on our designated wilderness areas in the Sequoia and Sierra

National Forests Prescribed Fire Project.

 

I am a fifth generation Californian who believes fire plays an important ecological role, historically important to the

health of the Sierra Nevada forests.   But human manipulation as represented by this plan is antithetical to

healthy natural landscapes.

 

Wilderness must be kept natural, without  human manipulation, hands-off.   The Forest Service must honor its

role as protecters of our natural resources.  Follow the plan expressed in the original scoping.  Alternative C is

the only path to comply with the Wilderness Act.


